
Dear  

Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 20 January.  Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

You asked for the following information:  

Can you tell me under FOI how many new lettings to London Households have moved, in 2020 
and 2021 to the following areas: Cambridgeshire, North Walsham, Warminster, Westbury, 
Winchcombe  

Can you tell me under FOI how many people are currently on the waiting list for the following, I 
am fully aware this changes: Cambridgeshire, North Walsham, Warminster, Westbury, 
Winchcombe  

Our response: 

Location Number of lets during 2020 and 2021 Number of applicants on register 

March, Cambs No vacancies 74 

North Walsham No vacancies 47 

Warminster 2 44 

Westbury 5 54 

Winchcombe 5 30 

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact the GLA, quoting the 
reference noted above. 

Yours sincerely 

 
, Housing and Land Directorate 

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your requests, you may complain using 
the GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information 

 

(By email)

Our ref: MGLA210121-4365 

Date:  3 February 2021 




